
Submitter: Alicia Van Driel 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure: HB4130 

HB 4130 Support.  This bill is VERY important. If owners / corporations are allowed to 

dictate terms of service, limit testing, time with physicians, forbid procedures or 

interfere with doctors decisions, the very heart of health care and intent to heal and 

support patients becomes secondary to profits. PLEASE support HB 4130 and keep 

corporations from controlling patients health for their own benefit.  

 

Thank you.  

 

Alicia Van Driel  

Lebanon OR   


